
 

 

Roy City Council Work Session, Study Session, and REGULAR MEETING 
Roy City Hall 

February 11, 2019 
 

 
Due to continuing inclement weather and unsafe road conditions, the Roy City 
Council cancelled the February 11, 2019 meeting. The city clerk-treasurer contacted 

Council Members Ashman, Starks and Gilchrist by telephone between 9:35 a.m. 
and 9:40 a.m. on February 11, who voted to cancel the meeting. She also left 

messages for Council Member Garrison and for Clark Shane Crisler. She posted 
notice of the cancellation 1) by email to regular recipients of the agenda, 2) on the 
front door of City Hall, 3) in the display case at the Roy post office, and 4) on the 

home and government pages of the City’s website.  
 

__________________________________________, City Clerk-Treasurer 
Debra Dearinger 
 

ATTEST:  __________________________________________, Mayor 
Anthony McDaniel 


